
                          Alverton School

The Woodland Nursery 
Welcome back to the second half of our very soggy Autumn Term! The 
children have settled back in beautifully after the break, remembering all of 
our transition songs and trying mightily hard to stick to the class rules and 
routines. Over the next two weeks our book will be “We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt”-a book the children are already very familiar with and fond of. We 
have been retelling the story through small world play in the Tuff Trays, in 
the woods whilst hunting for bears and in circle times, getting up and doing 
all the actions whilst we clap out a rhythm. We have also been doing some 
action paintings (Just like Jackson Pollock) to make a display for the 
classroom. The children have been making play dough bears, paper plate bears 
and having LOTS of bear stories. As usual the children have also been 
following their own interests and Halloween provided them with lots of 
inspiration, spooky dancing, exploring cooked spaghetti and insects and 
making their own revolting recipes. 

� 

Don’t forget that as well as being able to 

view your child’s Learning Journey on-line 
you can also upload any pictures and 

observations of your own. That way we 
have a much better picture of your child’s 

interests, abilities and attainment.

Many Thanks

Dates for your diary… 
Friday 6th December-School Xmas fair 
Monday 9th December Woodlands Nativity performance 9.15am 
Thursday 19th December-Woodlands Xmas party am

Tegan, 
Jordan 
and a 
revolting 
potion….

Yum!


